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This past December marked five years that 

Great Lakes Coca Cola has held a food drive 

for us. It was again spearheaded by Matt 

Purdy, Transportation Supervisor. This year 

we were surprised not just with food, but  

also an entire pallet of Dasani water to hand 

out. This was made possible by the            

management of Great Lakes Coca Cola. Thank 

you to them, Matt Purdy, and the entire 

Great Lakes Coca Cola family for your        

continued support. 

Jewel Palos Heights donated an additional 64 

turkey dinners in January. This was such a 

great surprise to our neighbors that received 

them. Thank you, Eric and the entire staff. 

God is Still at Work                                                                                            

One of the aspects of our ministry that has been curtailed 

with the Covid Pandemic is the opportunity to talk and       

interact directly with the people coming to us. But, that 

doesn’t mean that God does not arrange some “divine       

appointments”. Barry, one of our volunteers, and Board 

Member, shared this with us: One day in December he  really 

felt that he should come and help at the pantry. While he was 

there, there were two people who needed transportation. 

Barry offered to help and, as a result, was able to share the 

love of Jesus with them, as well as a deep dive into the book 

of Revelation. He felt that Jesus moved him to come that day 

for those reasons. It was an encouraging example of how the 

Spirit of God is alive and  working in our ministry. 

The Chores are Never Done                                                                            

Just like owning a home, there is always something that 

needs to be done at our facility. Thank you to Barry and Dan 

for taking time this last Fall to clean up the MANY leaves un-

der our bushes and in the front.  Although buried in snow for 

now, our yard will be ready for spring when the snow melts. 

Leaves everywhere Recycling them to the back 


